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Dear Friends, 

For the past year I have had the privilege of serving as the chairperson of the WV SRC.  

This is an exciting time for vocational rehabilitation and for our VR agency to be 

resourceful, as well as, a trailblazer for people not only in our State, but throughout our 

great nation.  Having attended my first national meetings this year, my pride in the work 

and accolades that the WV DRS staff and WV SRC accomplished was beyond my 

greatest expectations.

Knowing the work of the WV SRC has contributed toward this recognition makes what 

we do worthwhile and gratifying. The WV DRS is constantly striving to develop new 

programs and services to be a pacesetter for our citizens while offering ongoing training 

and support for the staff.   The Council is continuously educated and informed at every 

meeting to keep us aware of all aspects of the agency.

Our relationship with WV DRS is unique.  We are a true, trusted partner in every sense 

of the word.  I am proud to know that our work is valued, recognized and effective, not 

only within West Virginia, but nationally.  My thanks to the leadership of WV DRS and its 

staff for their invaluable presence and the enrichment of West Virginians.  

As we forge into a new year, change is always imminent.  The WV SRC is excited to be a 
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Sincerely,

Bob Gray, Chairperson
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